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April 11, 2017 
 
From Superintendent Philip Thornton: 
 

We continue to meet, to negotiate and to mediate in good faith with the 
Warwick Teacher's Union Leadership.  Interest Arbitration has concluded 
and a decision should be coming late May, early June. 
 

Our next scheduled mediation date is May 12, 2017.  We would also like to 
thank Mayor Avedisian for donating his time to assist in the mediation 
process. 
 
We remain just as interested as the Union in reaching an agreement on a 
new contract. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


